
 

 

 

 

June 7, 2011       
 

 

Massachusetts Department of Environmental Protection 

Northeast Regional Office 

Bureau of Waste Site Cleanup 

205B Lowell Street 

Wilmington, MA 01887 

 

 

RE: Change in LSP of Record 

General Chemical Corporation 

 133 Leland Street 

Framingham, Massachusetts 01702 

RTNs 3-19174 & 3-29233 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

The purpose of this letter is to notify the Massachusetts Department of Environmental 

Protection (MassDEP) that I am no longer the LSP of Record for the above referenced 

disposal site; my LSP number is 9845. 

 

If you have any questions pertaining to the site, please contact myself at (978) 298-5956 

or at the letterhead address. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

FS ENGINEERS, INC. 

 

 

 

 

Farooq Siddique, PE, LSP 

Principal 

 

 

cc:  Roy Swartz, General Chemical Corp. 
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